


[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: Text

Description automatically generated with medium confidence]Thank you so much for all the help I’ve received along my way to recovery.  When I started the scheme I was really in a dark place and time of my life but after meeting Karen I feel like I had someone that finally listened and was actually there to help me.  I couldn’t have asked for a better coach and not just that I also felt like I’d met ... a truly good person.  The team help in every way possible and gave me a reason to carry on living life to the max.  I really feel back on track. I have a career that I love and build on, my mental health is healthy again, my family relationships are back on track and life feels good again which I truly feel is down to the help of Karen and the team.  I couldn’t thank you enough.  D.
To find out more or make a referral please email epunft.ipsinprimarycare@nhs.net


We held an IPS celebration event at Chelmsford Racecourse on the 3rd July which was attended by over 80 attendees from IPS/IPSPC teams across the whole of Essex, service users, .employers, clinical colleagues, ICB members and commissioners from ECC. The event was a huge success and showcased the impact employment and retention support can have.
We have designed and developed two IPSPC employment and retention animations to be played in GP surgery/heath setting waiting rooms across Essex, informing people what we can offer in terms of support.  
If you have a TV screen in the reception of your health setting and would like the animation played then email richard.barrett5@nhs.net
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IPSPC Service user’s journey to sustained employment.
“It was such an inspiring day spent at TES 2000 Ltd, a great employer who really value the wellbeing of their staff.  A privilege speaking to D hearing his feedback about the impact Karen his ES made and how happy he is to be in a job with an employer where he feels so valued and doing something he is really interested in.  Ultimately the service we provide is trying to match things up to give the best possible chance for long term sustainable employment.”
Sharif Sharif Al-ani, Vocational Manager, EPUT
Continuing to support people with physical and mental health back into employment with our new IPS in Primary Care employment and retention service across Essex.
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